



Lancaster University Archery Club Executive Committee Meeting Minutes

June 6th, 2019

Time 18:00

Type of Meeting: Week 27

Chair: Rhys Harper

Location: Trevor

Invitees: Rhys Harper (RH), Rosie Irwin Holbrey (RIH), Jacob Kellock (JK), James Phillips (JP), Will Kellett (WK), Jack Tuominen (JT), Peter Cox (PC), Anna Priestman (AP), Jordan Young (JY)

Members Present: Rhys Harper (RH), Rosie Irwin Holbrey (RIH), Jacob Kellock (JK), James Phillips (JP), Will Kellett (WK), Peter Cox (PC)

Members Absent: Anna Priestman, Jordan Young, Jack Tuominen

Agenda:

Club development review

Inclusivity and Diversity "All In"

New bank opening

Cage inventory

Next year plans

Aob

Motion:

1. Club development review:
 - a. Need to arrange a meeting with Sam and exec.
 - b. Monday 17th June, 1-2
 - c. RH, RIH, JP and PC intending to attend
 - d. Roses 2019:
 - i. Won all individual events, but didn't enter women.
 - ii. Need sport development funding for coaching
 - e. Need to increase attendance.
 - i. Need more workshop sessions.
 - ii. Archery GB has a recommended program for developing novices
 - f. Training times: want 7am Thursday session back
 - g. BUCS: 3 entries for indoor. We are entered into BUCS outdoors now.
 - h. Kit and competitions: more support for extra competitions would be ideal. Very difficult to get transport for non-BUCS competitions.
 - i. Coaching: Vlada is fab. Funding for James level1, Rhys level2 coaching ideal.
 - j. Recruitment 19/20 +freshers week
 - i. Gym memberships put people off. Possibly a cheaper deal?
 - ii. AOB: Poor member retention throughout the year. Struggling for transport.

2. Diversity and inclusivity lectures.
 - a. 12th June, 6pm.
 - b. RIH + JP will go.
 - c. Take notes + report back

3. New bank opening
 - a. Sign forms and hand in to bank.

4. Cage inventory
 - a. Started and in progress
 - b. Anna continuing work on the inventory



5. Next year plans
 - a. Workshops to get novices to learn more about archery
 - b. Extra training sessions
 - c. Coaching plan

6. AOB
 - a. Baylee's hoodie - need to organise payment and sending to America. RIH will collect and send off within next week.

Meeting adjourned – 18:45